
All library positions have been reviewed by Carlson Dettman within the past 2 years (or less) with the 

exception of the following two positions. I am requesting approval to move forward with the job 

description reviews for the Library Director and Circulation Manager. Review costs would come out of 

the library board’s budget, Fund 11. The last JDQ, I believe, was completed in 2013 for both of these 

positions. 


